
History of the Area 

 

The property of W.E. Burton  Conservation Area 
was obtained by South Nation Conservation in 
1998.  
 

The park runs alongside the Castor River in 
Russell, and contains a spectacular view of the 
Russell Dam.  
 

The  trails contain  various mature tree species, 
including pine, making it the perfect location to 
discover nature.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Take a Step Into Nature  

 

Nestled in the quiet Russell neighbourhood 
along Church Street, W.E. Burton Conservation 
Area offers a place for visitors to step into 
nature. Featuring a beautiful tree-lined trail, it is 
easy to see why this area is a favourite amongst 
local hikers.  
 

This popular 3 kilometer recreational trail is used 
by many local and visiting, day-use guests.  
 

Day-use visitors can cast their fishing lines from 
the River banks, or enjoy a serene picnic in the 
pines.  
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